
Staff Senate Report to the Faculty Senate –December 2021 

The Staff Senate met November 9, 2021 via TEAMS.  

Jim Begany came and gave us an update on fall enrollment and encouraged us to help with retention. 

Rehan Kahn and his staff gave us an update on the multi factor authentication process (UL2FCTR – Duo) 

for conditional access.  Basically, if you log in on a device you use frequently there will not be a problem.   

Matt Stanley introduced himself to the Senate.   

Officer and Committee reports followed.  

The meeting summary is attached.   

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, December 14, 2021 at 2:30 and will be on TEAMS. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ginger Brown 

Staff Senator, A&S 01 2020-2022 

  

 

 


